
From: Pamela Yarosh [franbiz@gmail.com] 

Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 10:18 AM 

To: Monroe, Pamela 

Subject: Northern Pass 

As a property owner running a business out of my home  (a dog kennel where people come and 
go throughout the day) at 298 Route 18 in Sugar Hill, I would urge the committee to consider a 
different location for Northern Pass, i.e. the center strip on Interstate 93, where the lives of 
business owners/home owners would not be so interrupted.   I also have to go into Franconia on 
a daily basis to conduct business, and the disruption/closure of Route 18 would cause a great 
inconvenience.  Not to mention all the other businesses along this route, plus  the fact that this is 
the school bus route to Profile High School, so busses, parents, students,  etc. would be terribly 
impacted.  Thank you for your consideration. 

--  

Cheers, Pam 


